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Library Question - Answer [Question #10752685] 
Inbox x 

  x 
 
amed@loc.gov via oclc.org  
15/19/10 
to me 
  
English 
Armenian 
  
Translate message 
Turn off for: English 

## - Please reply above this line. Anything below this line will not be sent 
in your reply. We do not accept attachments via this reply method   -##  
 
Hello Dr. Yousef Zreagat 
 
Greetings. 
Thank you for your inquiry. you can use our photo collection for your 
publication. as you have noted. however. we ask that you must cite the 
Library of Congress as your source for each and every one of these photos. 
If you are able and willing to do that. then you are welcome to use them. 
I hope this answers your question. 
Best Regards. 



 

Muhannad Salhi. Ph.D. 
Arab World Specialist 
The Near East Section 
African and Middle Eastern Division 
The Library of Congress 
 ----------------------- 
Please take a moment to fill out a survey at: 
http://www.questionpoint.org/crs/servlet/org.oclc.ask.Patro 
nSurveyForm?&language=1&type=ask&qid=10752685 
 ----------------------- 
Question History: 
Patron: I have seen your digital images for photo collection about Jarash 
since 1998 . 
Your website makes it clear that it is allowed to copy as there is no copy 
rights . 
If it is so. I will include them in Jarash encyclopedia that I appointed by 
Jarash Municipality as a GM for this project lading a team of about 40 
academics and experts . 
Please confirm this with a commitment to show the copy rights in the digital 
and printed version of (Jarash Encyclopedia .( 
Please consider this as a legal commitment to show clearly (American 
Colony Collection) with every single photo and in the references  
I look forward to seeing your answer . 
With respect and appreciation and respect  
DR. Yousef Rasheed Zreagat  
00962-796147714 
00962-772338234 



 

Librarian 1: Greetings. 
Thank you for your inquiry. you can use our photo collection for your 
publication. as you have noted. however. we ask that you must cite the 
Library of Congress as your source for each and every one of these photos. 
If you are able and willing to do that. then you are welcome to use them. 
 
I hope this answers your question. 
 
Best Regards. 
 
Muhannad Salhi. Ph.D. 
Arab World Specialist 
The Near East Section 
African and Middle Eastern Division 
The Library of Congress 
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